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Flatiron Led Joint Venture Team Signs Agreement with Caltrans for North Coast Corridor  

Broomfield, Colorado (January 24, 2017) – Flatiron Construction Corp. (FLATIRON), one of 
the largest infrastructure contractors in North America, announced that the joint venture team, 
led by Flatiron, executed the construction contract for the Interstate 5 North Coast Corridor 
Phase 1 Project for $220M. The joint venture team also includes Skanska and Stacy and 
Witbech. The total contract value is $550 million.  

The North Coast Corridor is a multi-modal transit, transportation and environmental 
enhancement program located in San Diego County’s northern coastal area. It includes 14 miles 
of highway that connects the cities of Oceanside, Carlsbad, Encinitas, Solana Beach, Del Mar, 
and San Diego. The project includes a variety of upgrades to the Interstate 5 highway, its 
bridges, adjacent railways and lagoons. This contract award specifically addresses HOV 
upgrades to the San Elijo highway section of Interstate 5 and LOSSAN rail section crossing of 
the San Elijo Lagoon. 

Construction is expected to begin soon with completion scheduled for late 2020. 

### 

About Flatiron Construction Corp. 
FLATIRON develops innovative solutions to build transportation and infrastructure projects 
across the U.S. and Canada, including roads, bridges, highways, rail transit, runways, dams, 
water treatment and storage facilities for both public and private clients. FLATIRON delivers 
projects through a variety of contracting methods, including construction manager/general 
contractor, bid-build, design-build and public-private partnerships. Visit www.flatironcorp.com for 
more information. 
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